
 School Calendar


   Friday 2nd December  -  NO parking at the Church today


   Wednesday 7th December -  Year 6 Mini Fete


   Friday 9th December  -  Presentation Day


   Tuesday 13th December  -  Carols in the Park


       -  Class end of year celebrations


   Wednesday 14th December -  Christmas Assembly


   Thursday 15th December  -  Gold Day


   Friday 16th December  -  Last day for students
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Dear Parent/Carers


Soccer Posts


The school’s soccer goals are still unfortunately out of action. After an assessment was completed yesterday the 
plan is to have the goals remain in the same area, however they will need to be lowered further into the ground so 
the metal plates are under the ground and not above it. I appreciate the students being patient in this matter, we 
will do our best to have the problem rectified as soon as possible so our group of future Socceroos can enjoy their 
soccer games during play time.



Presentation Day


A reminder that our annual Presentation Day will be on Friday 9th December in our school hall. The ceremony will 
commence at 9:30am and will conclude at approximately 11am. All parents and families are welcome.



Salaries broadcast meeting


Next Thursday 8th December the teachers of Jamberoo PS school will be involved in a simulcast broadcast meeting 
run by the teachers’ federation. It is expected that this will NOT disrupt the learning of our students as there 
will be some staff available to supervise them including myself. The students will be participating in the Surf Safety 
program between 9am-10am. Normal classes will resume at 10am. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to 
contact the school
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Thank you afternoon tea


At this time of the year it’s important to reflect and give thanks to the people who volunteer and give up their time 
to help the students of Jamberoo Public School. To show our appreciation, today we conducted our annual ‘thank you 
afternoon tea’. Delicious food and drinks were enjoyed by all. We really do appreciate the contributions made by our 
parent helpers, scripture teachers and community volunteers. The volunteers in our school contribute significantly to 
the wonderful learning environment that is Jamberoo Public School.



Reports


A reminder that reports will be sent home on Friday 9th December. Thank you to the teachers of Jamberoo Public 
School for the tremendous amount of work they put into compiling reports.



Student Attendance


I have noticed that we do have some students in the school who are regularly turning up late. School commences at 
9am, it is vitally important that students are at school by that time to ensure their learning and the learning of 
others is not disrupted. It is understandable that on occasion students have appointments booked or occasionally run 
late due to unforseen circumstances. However, regular tardiness is not acceptable. Please ensure that your child is at 
school by 9am and that running late is a seldom event rather than a regular one.


Chris Speirs


Principal Jamberoo PS



Joining our Gold Day celebrations? 


We have planned a very exciting day for all of our hard-working students who earned their Gold Award this year! On 
Thursday the 15th December, the ‘Gold Students’ will be taking the bus to Hoyts cinema to watch the movie ‘Trolls’. 
After enjoying the movie and refreshments, we will picnic by the lake (weather permitting), playing some fun games, 
before returning to school by 3pm. Two tips everybody - 


1. Bring in all of your certificates to ensure you have earned Gold.


2. Hold off on seeing ‘Trolls’ for a couple of weeks, so you can enjoy it for the first time with your mates on the 15th 
of December.



Year 6 Mini-Fete 


The annual Year 6 Mini-Fete will be held next Wednesday 7th December. Could students from Kindy to Year 5, please 
bring along your gold coins to join in the fun. All proceeds will go towards the Year 6 parting gift for the school.



Student Payments


Parents please ensure notes and coins are secure when sending in any payments. Lately we have had money just 
screwed up in the note and then money goes missing. We do have the calico pouches available for sale at the school 
for $6.00 which are far more eco friendly and easier to use than envelopes or plastic sandwich bags.



Year 6 Graduation Dinner


Final payment of $50.00 per person is due Thursday 8th December. If you wish to pay by POP you will have to do so 
before 4.00pm Wednesday 7th December so we receive your payment in time. If the school has not received payment 
by Thursday you will not be included in the numbers for this celebration.
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Term 4 Chook Roster

Saturday 3rd December - Wilkins Family Sunday 4th December - Wilkins Family

Saturday 10th December - Behl Family Sunday 11th December - Behl Family

Saturday 17th December - Gmar Nell & Nina Sunday 18th December - Gmar Nell & Nina

GOLD AWARD DIAMOND

Amarli Aquilina Joshua Sail Holly McGee

William Mackay Amy Harris

Huon Smith Macson Smith

HOUSE WINNER - Hyams

MERIT AWARDS

Birrahlee Walabi Wurrata Nuninoona

Amy Harris Sarah Hall Jack Woolley Charlotte Woolley

Huddson Buckley Taliah McArthur William Thomson Monika Mitrevska

Lucas Fagan Max Palk Annique Burnett

Finn Pedersen Molly Maurer Harley Allen

Deni Richardson Lillian Kofod

Zachariah Tidswell Isaac Contarin

Charlotte Poole

Matthew Maguire

LEARNING HABITS

Odin Stubbles Lilly Stiner Jordan Poole Holly McGee

Amarni-Lee Martin Ryan Smith Grace Fitzgerald

Lucy McDonnell
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P&C	
  Blurb	
  
Our meeting was held at Jamberoo Pub, over dinner we discussed each item on the agenda. Please read on for a 
summary from the meeting:



• Lighting - The school has run extensive testing of lighting within the school grounds, and are pleased to report 
the school has adequate lighting for night time events. The school gate to the office requires a solar motion 
sensor light. This solar light will be funded by the P&C and we are waiting on quotes. Our thanks to Mrs Xuereb 
who has been coordinating this project. 



• Bullying, school policy and student safety – Mr. Speirs is pleased with the progress of this policy document.


• The committee confirmed funding for a new set of ipads for our incoming Kindergarten class. We may also be 

required to contribute funding towards stage one literacy resources and classroom tables and chairs for 
Kindergarten class. 



• Safety around school drop off and pick up – Jacqui Hall asked the committee and staff to think of a long term 
solution to address this busy time of the morning and afternoon to protect our students and parents.  If you 
have a suggestion please email jamberoosecretary@gmail.com



• Save the date -   P&C coffee morning for new parents will be at Crust and Crumb on Wednesday, 1st February 
2017 at 9.30am to 10.30am.



I would also like to say thank you to Jackie, Megan and Naomi who have worked with me through the year on the P&C 
executive committee. Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, 15 February 2017 at 7.30pm in the school staffroom. 
This meeting will include the AGM and the election of a new committee.


All the best for Christmas and the New Year,


Regards, Susan Mills



CHOOK ROSTER FOR HOLIDAYS

Wednesday 21st December - Gmar Nell & Nina Monday 9th January

Thursday 22nd December - Gmar Nell & Nina Tuesday 10th January

Friday 23rd December - Gmar Nell & Nina Wednesday 11th January

Saturday 24th December - Gmar Nell & Nina Thursday 12th January

Sunday 25th December - Gmar Nell & Nina Friday 13th January

Monday 26th December - Gmar Nell & Nina Saturday 14th January - Mawbey Family

Tuesday 27th December - Gmar Nell & Nina Sunday 15th January - Mawbey Family

Wednesday 28th December Monday 16th January - Mawbey Family

Thursday 29th December Tuesday 17th January - Mawbey Family

Friday 30th December Wednesday 18th January - Mawbey Family

Saturday 31st December Thursday 19th January - Mawbey Familt

Sunday 1st January Friday 20th January - Mawbey Family

Monday 2nd January Saturday 21st January

Tuesday 3rd January Sunday 22nd January

Wednesday 4th January Monday 23rd January

Thursday 5th January Tuesday 24th January

Friday 6th January Wednesday 25th January

Saturday 7th January Thursday 26th January

Sunday 8th January
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